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Indiana State USBC – 2020 Annual Meeting Weekend / 2020 Indiana State 
Jamboree Cancelled due to Covid-19 
 
 
On Saturday, April 25, 2020, the Indiana State USBC Board of Directors approved a special 
resolution to cancel the 2020 Annual Meeting Weekend that was scheduled for June 19-21, 2020 
at the Indianapolis Crowne Plaza Airport in Indianapolis due to the Covid 19 pandemic.  This 
includes the Annual Golf Scramble Scholarship Fundraiser, Saturday night Recognition Event 
(including the Hall of Fame Ceremony), Youth Jr Gold Qualifying Event and Sunday’s Annual 
Meeting.  These events will be rescheduled to take place next year in Indianapolis.  Date, time 
and location will be announced as soon as possible.   
 
We are deeply saddened to postpone the Hall of Fame Induction Ceremony for Cindy Adams, 
Corky Koch, Michael Kubacki, Steve Lang, Rick Schultz and Mark Sullivan.  The induction 
ceremony for these new Indiana State USBC Hall of Fame members will take place next year 
during the scheduled Annual Meeting weekend.  The Indiana State USBC again extends their 
congratulations to these well deserving members. 
 
In alignment with USBC recommendations for cancelled/postponed Annual Meetings, all 
elections and legislation scheduled for this year’s (cancelled) Annual Meeting will carry over and 
be presented at the next Annual Meeting allowing the Indiana State Annual Meeting Delegates to 
have the ability to act accordingly per the Indiana State USBC bylaws. 
 
Furthermore, recognizing the continued uncertainty around large group events for the near and 
extended time frame, the Indiana State USBC has also approved the cancellation of the 2020 
Indiana State USBC Jamboree that was scheduled for August 2020.  The 2021 Indiana State 
USBC Jamboree will be held in District 3 with the scheduled date to be announced when 
available.    
 
The Indiana State USBC extends our appreciation and thanks to all of our members for your 
understanding and support during this unprecedented time while we all manage this serious 
COVID 19 pandemic.   Please continue to stay safe and healthy! 
 
Questions may be directed to Indiana State USBC Association Manager Brian Nunning at 
brian.nunning@indianastateusbc.org, or Indiana State USBC President Kerry Caine at 
kerry.caine@indianastateusbc.org. 
 


